
Hello Families! A big thank you to all who donated materials
for our STEM challenges. The students had so much fun
incorporating this activity into our routine. We will continue
to add more of them into our ELA lessons. Thank you too, for
supporting our classroom pizza fundraiser. We have raised
over 400 dollars to date! This month we are planning to have
a book tasting fundraiser. More information coming soon, so
please keep an eye out for the details of this fun event!

• March 2 - Read Across America 
Day

• March 4 - PTO sponsored 
Pajama Day!!

• March 4 - Coffee with the 
Principal (9:15 to 10:15 am)

• March 8 - Grade 6 fundraiser at 
Anthonio’s Pizza

• March 10 - PTO Meeting 5:00 
pm via Google Meets

• March 11th -Scholastic Book Order 
Due

• As we study the continents and 
oceans while reading Cinderella 
stories from around the world, I 
would like to invite you to come into 
our classroom to share your culture 
& traditions. If you would like to 
come in, please contact me so we can 
set up a day & time. 

ELA
• Folktales, Fables, & Fairy 

Tales 
• Narrative writing
• Homophones
• Contractions
• Compound Sentences

Science
• Materials & Properties

Math
• Fluently subtract within 

1000 with & without 
regrouping

• 1 & 2 step word problems 
• Explain strategies & why 

they work

Social Studies
• Continents & Oceans
• Cultures Around the 

World


